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Dear all

I hope you have had a good week.

This is the link to last Friday’s email from Mr Liley.

I hope you enjoy today’s newsletter Issue 9 This week has information on our revised
induction day next Wednesday and details of our Empowerment Curriculum.

We look forward to seeing all the students next Wednesday. Don’t forget they are to wear
their pe kit and to bring a packed lunch with a bottle of water. We are a water only site.
Please check this week’s newsletter for all the information you will need.

In order to plan timetables for September, we would like some feedback on language
preferences from our Y6 parents/students. This is a link to a survey which is purely to give
us an idea of preference and student numbers. Your response will not mean this is the
guaranteed language your child will study. Languages cannot be changed further down the
line.

My usual reminder to the parents/carers who have received chasing emails regarding
supplying the copy birth certificates/passports, copy council tax and accepting the school
place.

Please ensure you have given the consents requested on the MCAS app for students i.e.
biometrics and images etc. I sent out an individual chase email this week to remind the
parents/carers who have not logged on and given consent. I added screen shots to help
you. Please note your child will not be able to use the canteen or have their school photo
taken in September if you do not log on and give consent. If you have any worries about
consent please do contact me. If it is a logon issue please do contact our IT department on
mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk.

As always if you have any queries, please do let me know.

Best wishes

Fiona

http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-23rd-June-2023-1.pdf
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-9-6.pdf
https://forms.gle/oH9kRCy2dTu9dx6g9

